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STUDuNT COUNCIL R-IORT

The Studsnt Council held ts first meeting for the 1955 Spring Semester
on iicdnesday, February 16, 1955 in room M-208 with President Stan Gruszewskl
prasiding.

The m’nutes from the final meeting of the Fall Semester were approved as
read by the secrotary, Mary Frances Veale,

FTNANCTAL STATHM:NT

Edward Bradley, Treasurer, presented a propared financial statement
which s as followss

Beginning Ralance $37677
Deposits 1500,00
Total 1876.77
kxpendd turcs

Basketball 46547
Social Committee 33327
R-OQT.CO 400635
Recreation Hall 10.92
Collegian T4 45
Collcge Arts 61.30
Communi ty Chorus 33.21
Miscellaneous 16.34
Total 1395.91

Iresent Balance LBL.46

GxNuRAL NiWS

Since basketball has been discontinucd because of a lack of players the - .
remainder of the alloted money will be placzd in the general fund. Veale
suggasted that the Council attempt to create collsge spirit during the Spring
Semzster, as thore has been a noticeable lack of inter:st in school-
conducted affairs. Gruszewski roportad that Mr. Kostos has possession of
the petitions for a Student Union “uilding, As therc was an insufficient
number of student signatures, the petition will be discontinued for the
time-being,

According to John Mehalick, Chafrman, the Traffic Committes met with Mr.
Ward on Tussday, Feb. 15, 1955. The members went over all violations and
approved two applications for parking permits at thes top of the hill. A
replacement for Bohn Harry, who has left Highacres, will be named after the
Student Eody elects the repr-sentatives to fill the vacancies caused by the
departure of Merri Lu Lotito and John Harry. Names of the two students who
repeatedly violated the Traffic fules have bsen sent to Mr. Krscker, Dsan
of Students. Before adjourning, the Traffic Committee decided to hold their
next meeting in April as l°cense plates will be changsd by that time.

SOCTAL COVMTITEE

The last major svent, the Christmas Semf-Formas, was held at the Eagles

in Hazleton on December 17, 1954, Mehalick, Chairman of the Sacial Committee
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